
December 10, 1932.

A» Lallemand, Esq,,
420 Laneûotme Avenue, 
Montreal. P* tixe»

Dear Sir,
I have received your letter of the 

6th of December with your note about Mr. Muggr Cote* 
picture of "The Harvest". I am sorry to say that 
the University never purchases pictures of this type 
so that we eMail not be able to take advantage of 
your suggestion.

Tours faithfully,

Principal


